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Strongly oppose removing vote by mail. This makes Oregon a trendsetter and 

ensures everyone has access to vote. Anyone can go in person day-of if they want 

but vote by mail is the most inclusive policy. I do not believe talking points of fraud 

are valid, nor do I think those who bring them up are doing so in good faith. Keep 

vote by mail.  


